From: Susan Frey

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Hog Farms, Permit 5264-W
Date: Thursday, April 06, 2017 10:40:38 AM

In regard to C & H Hog Farms, Permit 5264-W -

Please do not allow this industrial hog factory to continue negatively impacting the Buffalo River
watershed. This area is a magnificent example of respect through protection one of

Arkansas' most amazing natural landscapes. The watershed and all of the life that depends on
and enjoys it deserves better! Protect water and air quality in the Buffalo River watershed by

denying this permit.

Thank You, Susan Frey
Winslow, AR 72959
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